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DAVID FARQUHAR 
 

 

Dear Secretaries and Delegates, 

 

It is my sad duty to inform you that David Farquhar passed away Saturday morning 17 June 2023. 

 

David, as you will all know, was ECBA Group 4 Secretary, RBA Secretary and Assistant Secretary of Romford 

BC. 

 

David took on the office of Group 4 Secretary and found that the administration side of Group 4 was somewhat 

lacking. In his own impeccable style and with the co operation of the then Chairman, Alan Warner, he 

successfully got the office of Secretary to the efficient and effective position it is today. Both he and Alan forged 

a mutual friendship both as bowls colleagues and personal friends. 

 

On a personal note, when I succeeded Alan; David was there to assist in guiding me through the duties of 

Chairman, for which I am extremely grateful. 

 

During his career as administrator and bowler he made many friends and I am sure they will all have their own 

personal memories of him that they will remember and share in the future. 

 

On your behalf, Group 4 have sent his family our condolences and best wishes for the future. 

 

The Funeral details are as follows:- 

 

Monday 10th July 2023 11.00am 

Herongate Wood Cemetery 

Billericay Road 

Brentwood 

CM13 3SE 

01277 811604 

 

Afterwards at Romford Bowling Club, Lodge Farm Park, Carlton Road Romford RM2 5AA 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Dudley Payne 

Chairman  

Group 4 
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